
From: Howard Fishman <kkfish1818@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 6:04 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Mayor Pro Tem Appointment Supplemental Attachment 

I am respectfully requesting the City Council reconsider their actions and honor the historical rotation of 
the Mayor Pro Tem position and appoint Councilman Fangary as the Mayor Pro Tem. 

As a former Council Member and Mayor, it is important to respect tradition as to how we represent the 
voters and one another.  We also have the right to agree and disagree with one another.   

It is unfair to penalize a colleague because you believe he will be unable to effectively carry out his 
ceremonial duties because of his alleged uncommunicative relationship with the City Manager.  

Council member Fangary has stated he is capable of carrying out his duties with the City Manager.  He 
should be given that opportunity and be recognized as the new Mayor Pro Tem 

Respectfully submitted, 

Howard Fishman 
1133 7th Place  
Hermosa Beach CA 90254 
310 422-1101 

12/4/19 SPECIAL MEETING, ITEM 2 - BROWN ACT DEMAND TO "CURE AND CORRECT"
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